
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 August 2007 

7. CHAIRPERSON’S AND BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE  
 
 The following items were considered: 
 
 ● Megan Evans – report on 2007 Community Boards’ Conference in Auckland. 
 ● Megan Evans – report from Redwood Residents’ Association’s AGM meeting. 
 
 The Board received the reports. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


